
‭Dear Kindergarten Parents,‬
‭Welcome to Temecula Valley Charter School! The first day of‬

‭Kindergarten is a great milestone for your child. I am thrilled to be teaching‬

‭your son or daughter as they begin an exciting new school year. We welcome you and want you to know that‬
‭we will do  everything we can to make your child’s Kindergarten year the best possible. Each year our‬
‭kindergarten students enter school with a diverse range of experiences eagerly ready to absorb everything‬
‭Kindergarten has to offer. You may be surprised at what an intensive learning program Kindergarten has‬
‭become. Our goal is for every student to reach his or her developmental educational potential by building a‬
‭strong academic foundation based on the California common core state standards . A student’s academic‬
‭success is based on those standards, a nurturing  environment, and parental involvement. For children entering‬
‭Kindergarten at TVCS, the year will be an action-packed year, which begins to open the world of reading and‬
‭learning about the world around us. The children will learn to read, problem-solve, as well as investigate the‬
‭world of science and history in a literacy rich environment. Communication is essential, Please reach out with‬
‭any questions you may have. I’m looking forward to getting to know your kiddo and family. Together, we will‬
‭build your child's confidence, encourage them to continue seeing learning as both enjoyable and useful, and‬
‭provide a strong academic foundation. Please arrive early so the children have time to get adjusted and start‬
‭their day. Gates open at 7:45 a.m. and we are in our seats ready to learn at 8:10 a.m.‬

‭Fun Facts about Mrs.Ross‬

‭My Name is Morgan Ross. I have a son who is 11 named Malachi and a daughter named Abigail who is‬
‭10. I also have a bonus daughter named Addison who is 11. I love all things purple. I can’t  live without coffee. I‬
‭enjoy baking. It's one of my hobbies. I love spending my free time at the beach with my  kiddos! I spend as much‬
‭time as I can making family memories. I attended Ashford University and received a  bachelor’s in educational‬
‭studies. I then furthered my education and attended Grand Canyon University. I have a  master’s in Early‬
‭Childhood Education. I have been teaching for 5 years! My teaching philosophy is that a  teacher is only as‬
‭successful as her students. For students to succeed, you must identify and understand their learning styles, and‬
‭adapt your teaching methods to meet their needs adequately. This creates an optimal  learning environment‬
‭that gives students a strong academic foundation to build upon!‬

‭Kindly,‬

‭Mrs. Ross‬

‭(mross@tvcscougars.com)‬


